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Lou Mansolillo

From: Delmy Ocasio <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 9:32 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Time for Real Recycling Reform

Dear House Environment and Natural Resources Committee,  

I’m a lifelong Rhode Islander who cares about our neighborhoods, our Bay, and making sure working families and local 
businesses aren’t stuck paying for a broken recycling system. 

Please move H 6207 and S 996—the modern "Bottle Bill" and EPR—before session ends. It’s simple: too many bottles 
and cans are ending up as litter or in the landfill, and taxpayers and towns are left with the cost. 

It’s fair, it works, and it’ll save money. Let’s finally get real recycling reform done. 

Sincerely, 
Delmy Ocasio 
17Rankin Ave Providence Ri , 
Providence, RI 02908-4256 
fdelmy089@gmail.com 
401-332-0065 
 


